
ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
Beginning Monday, November 21, The City of Lafayette’s contractor plans to begin 
reconstructing the eastbound lane of Olympic Boulevard west of Pleasant Hill Road.  During this 
operation Olympic Boulevard between Reliez Station Road and Pleasant Hill Road will be 
configured to one-way travel eastbound only.  Westbound travel will be closed between 
Pleasant Hill Road and the western gate of the Olympic Oaks Subdivision. The working hours 
will be between 7:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. The extended working hours for this one day are 
necessary to accomplish the many activities to complete the lane reconstruction within the 
available daylight hours.  The above plan is subject to change due to rain or other unanticipated 
construction conflicts.   
  
On this day, you are highly encouraged to use alternate routes. When detouring onto 
residential streets, please exercise safety and courtesy to others, especially children walking 
and bicycling.  
 
The map and photo below illustrates the planned lane configuration for November 21.  
 
 

 

1 of 2 
 



 

2 of 2 
 


